DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
OFFICE OF WATER RESOURCE MANAGEMNT {(WRM) COORDINATION

REVISION TO THE SUSSEX COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT
PLAN
SEp -9 1018

TAKE NOTICE that on , pursuant to the provisions of the
Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A.58:11A-1 et seq., the Statewide Water
Quality Management (WQM) Planning rules, N.JLA.C. 7:15, a revision to the
Sussex County Water Quality Management (WQM) Plan (Program Interest No.:
435459; Activity No.: REV150002) was adopted by the Department. This revision,
submitted on behalf of Lisa Palanchi, CEQ, Rusty Cleat, LLC recognizes, as part of
the Sussex County WQM Plan, an existing discharge to groundwater NJPDES-T1
Permit (NJG237566) issued to the Windlass Restaurant, located on Block 196; Lot
16, within Jefferson Township, Morris County.

It came to the Department’s attention that a NJPDES T1 permit issued for an
existing restaurant in operation since the 1963 was not identified in the Sussex
County WQM Plan or the recently adopted Jefferson Township Municipal Chapter
to the Morris County-wide Wastewater Management Plan (WMP). Adoption of
this revision modified both the Jefferson Township Municipal Chapter and the
Morris County-wide WMP Summary to identify the parcel as an existing on-site
discharge to ground water location. In addition, the Jefferson Township Municipal
Chapter has been updated to include a T1 Facility Table recognizing the discharge
to groundwater facility for the Windlass Restaurant with seating for up to 299
patrons.

In accordance with N.JA.C. 7:15-3.5(b}1.i, the adoption of this revision is
necessary to correct and update statements in the areawidwide WQM Plan
regarding development and wastewater treatment facilities existing at the time of
the most recently adopted amendment affecting this site.
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Colleen Kokas, Director
Office of WRM Coordination
Depariment of Environmental Protection
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